
2019 Winter Conference & AIM Symposium 

REGISTRATION 
 

This form is also available to complete electronically at notill.org,  
where you can choose to pay online or by phone. 

 
 

• Beginning No-till Producers Workshop, Jan. 28 
 

• Winter Conference, Jan. 29-30 
 

• AIM Symposium, Jan 31 

Please complete one form per attendee.  

First Name _________________________________  Last Name ___________________________________  

Email ____________________________________________ Subscribe to our e-newsletter?  ☐ Yes  ☐ No 

Phone ( _______________ ) ________________________________________________________________  

Company/Farm Name ______________________________________________________________________  

Street Address ___________________________________________________________________________  

City ______________________________________  State ___________________   ZIP _______________  

Register for:   
Individual Producers, Professionals and Educators  

 Beginner’s Workshop      $100 
 23rd Annual Winter Conference     $275 
 AIM Symposium      $250 
 Beginner’s + Conference     $355 
 Winter Conference + AIM     $500 
 Beginner’s + Conference + AIM      $575 

 
Spouse* (for spouses only, not for other family members or farm employees) 

 Beginner’s Workshop      $100 
 23rd Annual Winter Conference     $250 
 AIM Symposium      $250 
 Beginner’s + Conference     $325 
 Winter Conference + AIM     $470 
 Beginner’s + Conference + AIM      $550 

*Please include spouse information on separate form 

  



 

Students 
 Beginner’s Soil Health Workshop    $50 
 23rd Annual Winter Conference     $60 
 AIM Symposium      $250 
 Beginner’s + Conference     $100 
 Beginner’s + Conference + AIM      $345 
 Beginners’ Session Students* -      $45 

  
*Students must show valid student ID or proof of enrollment at check-in. 

 
Rates above reflect early bird pricing, which will run through Dec. 31, 2018. Registration must be 
postmarked by Dec 31, 2018, to receive discounted rates. Rates will increase January 1, 2019. 

 
Submit your payment to: No-till on the Plains, P.O. Box 81, Berryton, KS 66409 

Forms and payments must be postmarked by Dec 31, 2018, to receive discounted rates. 
 
Questions? Contact the Wichita State University Conference Office at 316-978-6493.  They will assist you with 

your registration and payment over the phone. 


